
Tiger  Woods  Porn  Mistress
Threatens to Kill

It doesn’t look like the drama surrounding pro golfer Tiger
Woods will end any time soon.  Devon James, a porn star who
admitted to an affair with Woods, apparently threatened Joslyn
James, another of Woods’ mistresses, in an e-mail sent to a
mutual friend obtained by RadarOnline.  Joslyn accused Devon
of stealing from her during the filming of a porn-flick about
their affairs with Woods.  The accusation prompted Devon to
chastise the friend for not seeing through Joslyn’s “bulls*t”
and threatening, “Trust me I swear to you I will kill over
this.”

What are the repercussions of cheating?
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Cupid’s Advice:

Cupid knows cheating doesn’t always end in death threats, but
it usually ends in someone getting hurt.  Here are some of the
most common results of infidelity:

1. Loss of trust: Your partner may worry that you’re cheating
every time you’re not together, and this added stress could
show itself in more fights, less togetherness, and a faster
breakdown of the relationship.

2. Create feelings of revenge: Your partner may feel that
there is now an unfair imbalance in the relationship, where
one partner got something the other didn’t.  This could lead
to deep-seeded feelings of revenge that could break apart a
once-stable relationship.

3.  Messy  breakup:  Cheating  can  break  apart  couples,  but
because it causes negative feelings and involves taboo topics,
it makes the breakup difficult to talk about with family,
friends, or children the couple may have together.  This can
lead to bitterness and internalized anger, thereby hurting
both parties even more.

 


